Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

From: Sam Barron <sbarron@dailyvoice.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2017 2:22 PM

To: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

Subject: Re: FOLLOW-UP: Your article "Astorino Snubbed by Political Party he Helped Create"

(Aug 2, 2017-White Plains Daily Voice/Sam Barron)

Can you shorten to 350 words?

On Thu, Aug 10, 2017 at 2:15 PM, Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org> wrote:

TO: Sam Barron/White Plains Daily Voice

Responding to your August 2, 2017 article “Astorino Snubbed by Political Party He Helped Create”,
http://whiteplains.dailyvoice.com/politics/astorino-snubbed-by-political-party-he-helped-

create/717871/?utm source=breaking-email-news-update&utm medium=email&utm campaign=breaking-white-
plains-19443, which uncritically quotes Senator Latimer as saying: "I've long advanced true reform of government,
and that "It's clear that Rob Astorino simply does not represent the values of civic participation, transparency, and
oversight that the Reform Party is committed to defending in our elections" — as if to say, he does — attached, by way of
REBUTTAL, is the OPEN LETTER of the White Plains-based, non-partisan, non-profit citizens’ organization, Center for
Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA), entitled “The NYS Reform Party of Curtis Sliwa MUST Rescind its Endorsement of, &
Party Line to, Senator George Latimer for Westchester County Executive & the Other Parties Must Follow Suit —
Unless they Deem Corruption in Office a Qualification”, sent less than two hours ago, by the below e-mail, to
candidates Latimer, Astorino, and Jenkins — and all eight recognized political parties.

I am available to assist you in your follow-up reporting of this MAJOR political story, impacting on the re-election
prospects of New York’s Westchester-domiciled governor and EVERY incumbent Westchester state legislators — none
more powerful than Senate Minority Leader Andrea Stewart-Cousins, who IS my state senator, as well as CIA’s.

Please feel free to post this e-mail — and the attached letter — on the White Plains Daily Voice website.

Thank you.

Elena Sassower, Director

Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

www.judgewatch.org




